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Dear Mr. Gammond, 
  
Thank you for sending through the additional hearing statements relating to policies we have 
made representations on, for our information.  
  
Following discussions with Wyre Forest District Council, we have been able to update our 
position through a Statement of Common Ground for both the Site Allocations and Policies and 
Kidderminster Central Area Action Plan. I understand that the Council submitted this Statement 
of Common Ground to you on Monday 14 January 2013.  
  
I can confirm that we have agreed common ground with the Council on all areas of our 
representations where we requested the opportunity to speak at the examination in public. 
Therefore we no longer wish to speak at the examination in public. I would be grateful if you 
would inform the relevant parties and update your records accordingly. 
  
There is one representation where we have not agreed common ground with the Council. This 
relates to Policy SAL.DPL8, our representation ref. SALPP186. We still wish this matter to be 
considered by the Planning Inspector as a written representation.  
  
I trust the above clarifies our position. However, should you wish to discuss this further please 
do not hesitate to contact me. Please can you still notify us of the examination timescale for 
information.  
  
Regards 
 
Rachel Whiteman 
 

Rachel Whiteman  

Senior Planning Officer 
   
 
 
 


